
REVIEW REPORT  

 

 

To the Members of Wellington Photographic Society Inc., 

 

 

I have reviewed the financial statements.  The financial report provides information about the past financial 

performance of the Wellington Photographic Society Inc., and its financial position as at 30 June 2019.  This 

information is stated in accordance with the accounting policies outlined in the report.  

 

The Committees’ Responsibilities 

 

The Committee is responsible for the preparation of a financial report which fairly reflects the financial 

position of the Wellington Photographic Society Inc., as at 30 June 2019 and the results of operations for the 

year ended 30 June 2019. 

 

Reviewer’s Responsibilities 

 

It is my responsibility to express an independent opinion on the financial report presented by the Wellington 

Photographic Society Inc., and report to you. 

 

A review is limited primarily to enquiries of the organisation personnel, analytical review procedures applied 

to financial data and some substantive testing of transactions, and thus provides less assurance than an audit.  

I have not performed an audit, and accordingly I do not express an audit opinion.  In forming my opinion I 

also evaluated the overall adequacy of the presentation of the information in the financial report. 

 

My review is on the presented financial statements of the Incorporated Society to the members and does not 

include any additional returns as filed with the Charities Commission. 

 

Other than in my capacity as the reviewer we have no relationship with or interest in the Wellington 

Photographic Society Inc. 

 

 

Reviewer’s Opinion 

 

In common with other organisations of similar nature, as a review procedure it was not practical to extend 

my examination of income donations beyond the amounts received and banked as shown by the books and 

records of the Wellington Photographic Society Inc. 

 

Based on my review, and subject to the above limitation, nothing has come to my attention that causes me to 

believe that the accompanying financial statements do not fairly represent the financial position of the 

Wellington Photographic Society Inc., as at 30 June 2019, and of the results of its operations for the period 

ended on that date. 

 

 

My review was completed on 28 July 2019 and my reviewer’s opinion is expressed as at that date. 

 
G A Cross,  

Cross Financial Services Ltd 

Wellington  


